Gallegos, Denise, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 10:16 AM

To: Gallegos, Denise, EMNRD

Subject: FW: [EXT] NOTICE OF PROTEST 3 Bear Field Services, LLC Grama State SWD #2 Well. PLEASE
CONFIRM RECEIPT.

Attachments: 1659_001.pdf

From: Sandy Lawlis <sandy@vfpetroleum.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 10:14 AM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] NOTICE OF PROTEST 3 Bear Field Services, LLC Grama State SWD #2 Well. PLEASE CONFIRM RECEIPT.

Please note my new e-mail address: sandy@vfpetroleum.com

From: scanner@vfpetroleum.com [mailto:scanner@vfpetroleum.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 11:02 AM

To: Sandy

Subject: Attached Image




V-F Petroleum Inc.

500 W. Texas, Suite 350, Midland, Texas 79701; Telephone: 432/683-3344, Fax: 432/683-3352
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1889, Midland, TX 79702 E-mail: sandyi@v{petroleum.com www.vfpetroleum.com

June 3, 2019

Email: Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us

State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Department
Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

NOTICE OF PROTEST Application of

3 Bear Field Services, LL.C for SWD Well
Grama State SWD # 2 well

Unit Letter D, Section 2 Township 22 South —
Range 34 East, Eddy Co, N M

Gentlemen:

Please be advised that V-F Petroleum Inc. received notification by certified mail on May 24, 2019 that
3 Bear Field Services, LLC submitted an application for authorization to inject produced water into the
Devonian/Silurian formations in the referenced Grama State SWD # 2 well.

V-F Petroleum Inc. is the owner of certain oil and gas leasehold rights in this immediate area and has
concerns about the disposal of produced water into potentially productive zones. Please construe this
letter as written notification of V-F Petroleum Inc.’s objection and protest to the filing of the above-
mentioned application for authorization to inject produced water into the Devonian/Silurian in the
referenced Grama State SWD # 2 well.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate in contacting me at the
above letterhead address or by email at sandy@vfpetroleum.com.

Best Regards,

B )é/;q{. % cc@-a-;

Sandra K. Lawlis
Vice President
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